
 

 

December 23, 2022 

 

RE: Provider Departure 

 

Dear Valued Patient 

We would like to notify you that Christina Oldfield will be leaving our Practice. Her last day 

with our group is January 25, 2023. 

Other primary care providers within our Practice welcome the opportunity to continue your care. 

Please call the main appointment line to schedule follow-up appointments. You may also visit 

our website to see all available providers and locations.  

We encourage you to establish with another provider within 30 days of this notice to ensure 

continuity of care (prescriptions, referrals, etc.). During this time, our care team will continue to 

coordinate your care until you’ve established with another Matthews-Vu provider.  

If you’d like to transfer outside of our Practice, you can find a copy of a medical records request 

on our website under Resources – Patient Forms.  

Thank you for your continued trust in Matthews-Vu for all your healthcare needs.  

 

Matthews-Vu Medical Group 

719-632-4455 

www.matthews-vu.com  
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